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November 16, 2021



Dear Resident,

The construction for the CTH N Storm Water Management Facility and Yard Waste Transfer Site, located at N124 CTH N and N130 CTH N, will commence as early as December 1, 2021. Activities will continue into the winter months, weather depending, as long as possible and will resume in the spring. The project will be completed by June 30, 2021. 

No road closures, traffic changes or impacts to access to your property are anticipated except when crossing the existing driveways on the cul de sacs. 

It is the intent of the Town to minimize the amount of disruption and inconvenience to the community during any construction process. If during normal work hours you feel something went unnoticed or needs attention, please contact Thad Majkowski with Cedar Corporation at (920) 785-7302 or thad.majkowski@cedarcorp.com. 

As changes with the project occur, the Town will communicate those updates to you.  

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact me at (920) 734-8599 or maggiem@townofbuchanan.org.

Sincerely, 
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Maggie Mahoney
Town Administrator

Cc: Thad Majkowski, Town Engineer 
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